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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI
DIRECTORATE OF DELHI FIRE SERVICE : NEW DELHI-110001
No. a"g[@,(s\ MS]SchoJJlOZ‘} 222 " Dated 1q]oq\2924
To

The Manager,
New Nalanda Public School, Street No.-17,
Molar Band Extn., New Delhi-110044.

Sub:- Fire Safety Certificate regarding Fire Safety for running in r/o New Nalanda Public
School, Street No.-17, Molar Band Extn., New Delhi-110044.

Sir,
Please refer to your letter received through email ID-

newnalandapublicschool090@gmail.com 01/04/2021 on the subject cited above. In this

connection it is to inform you that the school premises was visited by the officer concerned of
this department on 03/04/2021 in the presence of Sh. Sanjay Singh (Manager) and observed that
the shortcomings issued by this department vide letter No. F6/DFS/MS/School/SZ/2018/2355
dated 29/05/2018. (Copy Enclosed) still not complied.
In view of above shortcomings, the application for issuance Fire Safety Certificate is
rejected. The occupancy of the building / premises in absence of requisite fire ‘safety
arrangements shall be at the risk and liability of the owner / occupier. The Licensing Authority

/ Statutory Authority may take suitable necessary action as deemed fit.

Yours Faithfully,

(SUNIL CHAWDHARY)

DY. CHIEF FIRE OFFICER.

Copy to : - /O{C
1. Director of Education, South MCD, Civic Centre, Minto Road, New Delhi-110002.

e e e



GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITOTY OF DELHI
HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: CONNAUGHT PLACE
NEW DELHI- 110001

No. F.6/DFS/MS/School/SZ/2018/ 2% X Dated: ,?/f[fﬂg
To

The Manager,

New Nalanda Public School,
Street No-17, Molarband Extn,
Badarpur, New Delhi-1 10044

Sub: Reg. grant of FSC in r/o New Nalanda Public School, Molarband Extn, New Delhi-110044

Sir/Madam,

This is in reference with your letter No. NNPS/2018/13 dated 15/03/2018 received through
outdoor dairy No. 4092 dated 16/03/2018 on the subject above. In this connection, it is to inform
you that officer concerned of this department visited the school premises to verify the compliance of
shortcoming already communicated by this department vide letter No. F.6/DFS/MS/2007/573 dated
27.02.2007 and observed that the width of approach road is less than 6 mtr i.e. the school building is
not accessible to fire units in case of an emergency. Hence, your requested cannot be considered at

this stage.
Yours faithfully,
\l‘ﬁjy
(Vipin Kental)
Chief Fire Officer
Copy to: -

1. Directorate of Education, South MCD, Civic Centre, Minto Road, New Delhi.-1 10002




